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I have read the comments and the authors' response. Two out of the 3 final reviewers gave a score high 
while one gave low. Taking into considerations of the overall comments and revisions, I suggest 
acceptance of the manuscript for publication. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Editor’s Details: 
Dr. Jimmy S.M. Lai 
Department of Ophthalmology, The University of Hong Kong, Hong Kong 
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Honorary Consultant Ophthalmologist, Queen Mary Hospital, Hong Kong 
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